
TOWN OF KURE BEACH 

STORMWATER COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

June 12, 2007 

 

 

To: Kure Beach Town Council 

       Department Heads 

     Committee Members 

 

From: Eric Vann 

 

1. The Kure Beach Stormwater Committee met on June 12, 2007 with the following in 

attendance: 

 

Mac Montgomery 

Sonny Beeker 

Karen Vatrt 

Ted Gragg 

Barry Nelder 

Eric Vann 

 Vinny Doran 

 

2. Sonny Beeker gave a report on the Stormwater Mapping Project which has been 

completed and installed on GIS software.  Sonny  showed portions of the map 

indicating drains and outfalls on a map overlay on his laptop PC. 

 

3. Mac Montgomery provided some insight on DOT plans to fund materials for 

installing dune infiltration systems for two more outfalls at the pier and walkway 

near the pier.  Are still waiting on Mike  NCSU to get this system certified as a 

Stormwater BMP so we can obtain additional grant monies to cover the remaining 

outfalls.   

 

4. Eric Vann handed out portions of the Kure Beach Phase II Permit which listed the 

50 items the town is obligated to perform at various times oven the next 5 years.  

A number of these items have been be completed and a few others are an integral 

part of the Universal Stormwater Ordinance which should be approved in 

September.  We must now begin documenting the activities.   

 

5. Mr. Joe Trulove representing Beachwalk Subdivision asked the committee to look 

into the possibility of the Town taking on some of the responsibility of 

maintaining the two sediment ponds in Beachwalk as over 50% percent of 

drainage is for areas outside of the subdivision.  He provided one NCDHNER 

permit covering a portion of the system.  The committee agreed to review the 

situation. 

 



6. A motion was made by Eric Vann that we request the council to have a Public 

Hearing on the Proposed Universal Stormwater Ordinance on July 17, just prior to 

the Council Meeting to allow more time to get Town Department Heads and 

DWQ staff up to speed on what will be required for permitting effective 

September 1. 

 

7. The next meeting is scheduled for July 10 at 5pm. 

 

   


